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Auditor’s Office Makes 2022 Board of Revision Files Available for Online Access 

Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Auditor’s Office has made all 2022 Board of Revision files 
available online. This is an effort to maintain transparency and provide an efficient way to answer public 
records requests.  

Due to recent changes in the law resulting from HB 126, the Fairfield County Auditor’s Office has 
created this new access to help address an anticipated increase in the number of public records requests. 
A self-service page houses a collection of all Board of Revision public record documents including 
complaints, counter complaints, exhibits, and evidence received by the Fairfield County Board of 
Revision from December 1, 2022, to the present date.  The data is updated with newly-received 
documentation approximately every 24 hours.  

Dr. Carri Brown, County Auditor, stated “We in the County Auditor’s Office are ready to meet public 
requests for information using our dedication to technology and customer service.  In addition, the new 
access for Board of Revision complaints helps to maintain internal records in an organized manner.”  

The files can be accessed here: https://www.co.fairfield.oh.us/auditor/BOR/.  

Please note, as of the date of this release, no Board of Revision complaints have been filed.   The 
deadline for complaints to be received by the office is March 31, 2023. 

Questions regarding the Board of Revision can be directed to boardofrevision@fairfieldcountyohio.gov 
or (740) 652-7030.  
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